
An Invitation to the Twenty-Eighth Annual Spelling Bee 
 

The Glen Rock Women in Community Service would like to invite all 4th and 5th 
grade residents of Glen Rock and those who attend a Glen Rock School to participate in 
our Twenty-Eighth Annual Spelling Bee. 
 

The Spelling Bee will be held on Wednesday, April 15, 2015 in the Middle/High  
School Auditorium.  The competition will begin at 7:00 pm and sign-in for spellers will 
begin at 6:30 pm. 
 
 The winner of the competition will receive a $50 to open up a Boiling Springs 
savings account, donated by Boiling Springs Savings Bank of Glen Rock.  All spellers 
who make it to the final round will receive gift certificates donated by The Curious 
Reader of Glen Rock. 
 
 Rules for the competition and a list of sample words should be included with the 
registration form and Code of Conduct and can be found on the Glen Rock WICS’s 
website, http://glenrockwics.org/upcoming-events. 
 
 If you wish to participate in the Spelling Bee, please complete the registration 
form below and the Code of Conduct and hand them the day of the event during the sign-
in period.  Please email us at glenrockwics@gmail.com with any questions. 
 
 
 

SPELLING BEE REGISTRATION FORM 
 

 
 

NAME:____________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE:____________________ SCHOOL:_______________________________ 
 
GRADE:_____________ TEACHER: ____________________________________ 
 
PARENT SIGNATURE: _______________________________________________ 
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